
I submit my complete objection to this bill which obviously exists only to impact law abiding citizens.  In a veiled attempt, which is not 
veiled at all, this bill will make felons of many of us who only want to follow the laws that exist already.  You want to make things so 
incredibly difficult to know when and where one can carry a concealed weapon we just "give up that right" and you win the battle.  
Your attention should really be on the criminals that exist instead of making the rest of us into criminals.  By increasing the cost of 
getting a CCL you are only looking for another way of discouraging our 2nd amendment rights.  Please do NOT approve of this 
poorly written bill.


